Elizabeth M. Marques

From: MassDOT [massDOT@public.govdelivery.com)]

Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 10:44 AM

To: Elizabeth M. Marques

Subject: South Coast Rail Reminder: Public Meeting in Taunton on March 19; DSEIR Comment Period

Ends March 23

Tl

You are subscribed to the South Coast Rail Project from the Massachusetts Department of Transportation.

MassDOT and the MBTA invite you to attend a
South Coast Rail Public Meeting in Taunton on the
Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Report (DSEIR):

Monday, March 19, 2018
6:30 PM - 8:30 PM
Martin Middle School Auditorium
131 Caswell Street, Taunton, MA

On January 31, 2018, MassDOT filed a Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Report (DSEIR) for South Coast
Rail (SCR). The document describes MassDOT’s approach to providing SCR service by extending an existing rail
line. MassDOT proposes to deliver Phase 1 service to Taunton, Fall River and New Bedford late in 2022, years
before revenue service is possible under the Full Build Project. At the same time, MassDOT will proceed with
designing, permitting and funding the Stoughton Straight Electric Alternative.,

The material will be similar to the March 6 meeting presentation. Download the Meeting Flyers
in English, Spanish, or Portuguese for more information.

DSEIR Comment Period Ends Friday, March 23

Where to Find the DSEIR: The DSEIR can be downloaded from the project website
at www.mass.gov/southcoastrail. The document is also available in 36 South Coast public libraries (full list is
available on the project website), or electronically by request to Jean Fox (Jean.Fox@state.ma.us).

How to Comment:

Written comments must be submitted by March 23, 2018 to: k

Secretary Matthew A. Beaton, EOEEA Z*
Attn: MEPA Office (Purvi Patel) o
EEA #14346 -




100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900
Boston, MA (02114

or fax: 617-626-1181

or email: Purvi.Patel{@state. ma.us

MassDOT would like to receive a copy of your letter, which you can send to:

Jean Fox

MassDOT

Ten Park Plaza, Room 4150
Boston, MA 02116

or email: Jean.Fox@state.ma.us

Comments for the official record must be received in writing. Comment forms will be available and can be
submitted at the meeting,

Please contact the project team with any questions at SouthCoastRail@dot.state.ma.us.

This location is accessible to people with disabilities. MassDOT provides reasonable accommodations and/or
language assistance free of charge upon request (including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language
and languages other than English, open or closed captioning for videos, assistive listening devices and alternate
material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print), as available. For accommodation or language
assistance, please contact MassDOT's Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by phone (857-368-8580), fax (857-
368-0602), TTD/TTY (857-368-0603) or by email MASSDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. Requests should be
made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services including sign-language,
CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten business days before the

meeting.

Title VI Notice of Nondiscrimination: MassDOT complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related
federal and state statutes and regulations. It is the policy of MassDOT to ensure that no person or group of persons
shall on the grounds of Title VI protected categories, including race, color, national origin, or under additional federal
and state protected categories including sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, religion,
creed, ancestry, veteran's status (including Vietnam-era veterans), or background, be excluded from participation in,
be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity administered by
MassDOT. To request additional information about this commitment, or to file a complaint under Title VI or a
related nondiscrimination provision, please contact MassDOT's Title VI Specialist by phone at (857) 368-8580, TTY
at (857) 368-8580, fax (857) 368-06020r by e-mail at MASSDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us.

If information is needed in another language, please contact the MassDOT Title VI Specialist by phone at (857) 368-
8580.

Caso esta informagdo seja necessdria em outro idioma, favor contar o Especialista em Titulo VI do MassDOT pelo

fone 857-368-8580.
Si necesita informacion en otro lenguaje, favor contactar al especialista de MassDOT del Titulo VI al 857-368-8580.
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